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Year 7 Student Timetables 

         4th December 2023 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 

 

As we come to the end of your child's first term at Mount St Joseph Catholic school, I 

would like to say what a pleasure it has been to welcome them into our school 

community. I hope they have settled well and they are making good progress so far.  

 

 

On the 15th December you will receive your child’s first progress report. A good 

indication of how they are doing is their attitude to learning score. You will also see 

how they are progressing in each of their subjects after a term at Mount St Joseph. 

 

 

As you will be aware when they started at Mount St Joseph they were taught in 

personal development time (form) groups to help them settle into secondary school 

and to build their year identity. At the start of the new term in January they will be 

placed into new sets based on ability. To set the students we have used a variety of 

data from their lessons and from testing we have carried out. On the first day back, 

9th January, students will have an assembly and their new timetables will be given to 

them. You will also be able to see their new timetable on the SIMs parent app once 

the new term starts. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email henshaws@msj.bolton.sch.uk or to 

speak to one of the year 7 team. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Henshaw 

Deputy Headteacher 
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